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Akhaja, Jagdish 

From: Fiorella Baconi 
Sent 28 July 2313 14 33 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application Ref: 2013/38077P 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 
To whom it may concern 

With regards to the above application, I reside nd did 
not receive the letter that Camden sent out on 26 June 2013. I was later informed by a 
neighbour who showed me her copy of the letter and l a m  writing to voice my concerns 
about the proposed work. These I believe were also referred to in a letter dated 19th July 
from various neighbours. 
Please ensure I receive any further correspondence as the proposed work will alongside 
many of my neighbours personally effect my living conditions. 

Yours, 

Fiorella Busoni 

31/07:2013 


